Daily Bulletin
Friday, May 31, 2024

Spirit Day: Today, is High School Breaker Day. Wear beachy attire and make sure to stay in dress code!
Today is the last day of school! Early release at 12:11 p.m. Have a great Summer!

Attention Students: there are still a handful of yearbooks available for purchase. 1f you would like one, please bring $50.00 cash to the
office.

8t grade Breakfast in the Park: Today, May 31, from 9:30 a.m. to 12:11 p.m. All eligible and ineligible 8th graders report to school at
9:30 a.m. They will meet in the front of the school for roll call. The entire class will assemble and walk down to Caledonia Park for breakfast
in the park. Students will be dismissed at 12:11 p.m. from Caledonia Park.

Attention All Students: If you have lost any small items, please check at the office to see if we have it.

Attention All Students: Please check the lost and found TODAY for any items that may be yours. All items not picked up, will be donated.

Attention 8™ grade girls: The high school soccer team will be holding clinics during the summer. If you are interested in attending, please
reach out to Coach Giraldo at vgirlssoccer@pgusd.org.

Attention 6% & 7' grade students: Heads up Cross Country Team! Summer conditioning will begin on June 17th at 5:30 pm. at PGHS.
Looking forward to seeing you all for a summer of fun! Email mscrosscountrycoach@pgusd.org or runclubpg@gmail.com for more info!
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